
 

 

Luke 2:11 ” Today in the town of David a Savior has been born to you”. 

This is an awesome fact and we will celebrate His birthday again. 

 

Dear friends, 

 

Another Christmas is around the corner. But how quick the year 2023 passed. 

We will use this opportunity to say a big Thank You for all that you have done for us during this 

year. 

Thank you so much for your prayers. They carry us. 

Thank you so much for your financial support. It keeps the ministry going. 

Thank you so much for standing with us whenever we send out an emergency cry. It means so 

much in all that we do. 

 

Thank you so much for your encouragements through mails, whatsapp, sms’es etc. 

It warms so much and it is like a pat on the back. 

We would like to wish you all a happy Christmas and a blessed, prosperous New Year. 

 

Christmas is already being celebrated here in  

Arusha and we look forward to a peaceful season.  

Where we will be refreshed before a new year. 

 

Again, thank you so much for everything.  

 

Love, 

Torkild and Tabitha 

 


